
Trash and Recycling Public

Information Session

Please join us for a public information session regarding

the new trash and recycling program.  A representative

from G. Mello Disposal Corp. will be attending.

Details on the new trash and recycling program

Q&A session

Wednesday April 24, 2024

7:00 PM

Boxford Town Hall

7A Spofford Road

Meeting Room 1


